
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the PLANNING BOARD of the INCORPORATED 

VILLAGE OF EAST HILLS will conduct a meeting and public hearing on Thursday, 

March 30, 2017 at 8:00 PM at the Village Hall, 209 Harbor Hill Road, East Hills, New 

York to consider the 4 lot subdivision application of Steven and Wendy Shenfeld for the 

property known as 2A Melby Lane, designated as Section 19, Block 27, Lot 46 on the 

Nassau County Land and Tax Map and within the R1 district of the Village.  

 

Maps and plans regarding above application are available for inspection at the office of 

the Village Clerk during the hours of 10:30 A.M. thru 3:30 P.M. 

 

BY THE ORDER OF THE PLANNING BOARD 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF EAST HILLS 

Steven Kafka, Chairman 

Dated: March 15, 2017 

 


